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Dated: 19-06-2023 

NOTICE 
It is for the information of all the students that the 

registration for the upcoming College Excursion is open 

and if you are interested in joining this exciting 

adventure, please register yourself by depositing Rs. 50/- 

as Caution Money with Prof. Mohammad Amin Mir 

(Assistant Professor of Kashmiri) or Mr. Mudasir Ahmad 

Dar (Director of Physical Education) by Thursday, June 

22nd, 2023. 

We highly encourage all students to take advantage of 

this opportunity to broaden your horizons and create 

unforgettable memories. 

 

Convener  

College Excursion Committee 
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